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December 11, 2024 
 
Ms. Samantha Gidcumb 
Project Manager 
Tower Industries, Ltd. 
2101 Ninth Street SW 
Massillon, OH 44647  
 
 
Subject: Recognition of MAS Certified Green® Product Designation 
 Meridian Solid Surface Product 
  MAS Certified Green® Project No.: 2400712  
 
Dear Ms. Gidcumb: 
 
Thank you for your interest in the MAS Certified Green® Low VOC-Emitting Materials Certification 
Program. The Program has reviewed the emissions testing report for your Meridian Solid Surface Product 
forwarded to us by the Emissions Testing Group of Materials Analytical Services, LLC. I am pleased to 
inform you that your product meets the certification requirements of the MAS Certified Green® Program 
by virtue of compliance with the criteria of the California Department of Public Health (CDPH) Standard 
Method v1.2 (2017) when modeled for use in classroom settings, as well as the CDPH residential shower 
setting. The product also meets the requirements of LEED v4.1 for low VOC-emitting products. Qualified 
project uses of this product may be eligible for LEED credit.  
 
By earning the MAS Certified Green® designation, you may mark and advertise all compliant products by 
incorporating the MAS Certified Green® mark on your website, product packaging and sales literature. Our 
mark is a readily identifiable confirmation that your products comply with the stringent indoor air quality 
standards of our Program. Please note that authorized use of the MAS Certified Green® mark and inclusion 
of all compliant products in the Program is effective for one calendar year from the date of this notification. 
Use of the logo beyond that date requires annual product recertification. For detailed information on the 
emission testing protocol and results of the sample tested, refer to the MAS report attached to this 
notification. You will receive your MAS Certified Green® Certificate of Compliance in the next several 
days along with any additional paperwork we may need to complete certification of your product, and your 
company and certificate will be posted on our website: www.mascertifiedgreen.com. 
 
Thank you for your participation in the MAS Certified Green® Program. We are pleased to have been of 
service to you. If you have any questions or comments, or if we can be of further assistance to you, please 
do not hesitate to contact us.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
MAS CERTIFIED GREEN® PROGRAM 
 
 
 
Director 

Product Cert. #2925.02 
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